
 

 

 

Memorandum  

Meeting Details:  March 12, 2025 

Prepared For:  Mayor & Board of Commissioners 

From:  Megan Wepfer, Public Works Director 

Subject:  ITB 25-02 Purchase Rear Load Replacement Containers Contract 

Approval  

Background 

The City of Madeira Beach provides various size dumpsters to both commercial and multifamily 

properties within our city limits. There are over 200 dumpsters ranging from 1 yard to 3 yard serving 

condos to restaurants and being picked up anywhere from two times a week to everyday. Due to 

Hurricane Helene every dumpster was submerged and is showing signs of failure. Each dumpster will 

need to be replaced within the next few months. Several dumpsters vanished and have not been located, 

most likely have ended up in the waterways. On average we spend around $30,000 each year replacing 

dumpsters, which is what prompted staff to place an invitation to bid (ITB) out for public solicitation for 

a 3-year contract to ensure we receive the best price per dumpster possible. Three bids were submitted 

and Iron Container, who is our current vendor, is the lowest and the most responsible as they were able 

to provide a price for each container requested.  

The City of Madeira Beach has been purchasing dumpsters from Iron container for several years and has 

never had an issue. Iron container is also local in South Florida so freight is much lower than any other 

competitor.  

Fiscal Impact 

The fiscal impact  

Recommendation(s) 



Staff recommends the Board of Commissioners approve the contract with Iron Container for a 3 year 

term.  

Attachments 

 Iron Container bid submittal 

 Bid Tabulation Sheet 


